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As you will be aware, work continues on at the New Nursery and this is expected to continue this term with completion into the summer break.  We are noticing an increasing volume of traffic and pedestrians accessing the Keith Grammar/Community Centre car park.

The traffic lights currently in place on the Banff road are causing further congestion, particularly when buses and cars are trying to access the car park.

As parents of our wider Keith Community please take great care when dropping your children off in the car park.  Be aware of children and adults walking around you and drive at a safe and responsible speed.

We appreciate your support in helping keep our Community safe.

